
 

 

           
   20th May 2022 

 
Dear Families, 
 
I hope that you are all well. 
 
We have had another great week at Riverside School, starting with some of our pupils attending 
the Women’s FA Cup Final at Wembley on Sunday and ending with the hatching of the first of our 
six ducklings at Riverside Beckenham just hours ago. In between, there have class pizzerias, 
fencing workshops, Riverside Lounge events and, of course, so much more. 
 
It has been lovely to see pupils from all three sites having opportunities to travel between sites 
to enjoy a range of different opportunities and experiences. We are very much One School, 
regardless of number of sites and it is this sense of family and community that we will always 
hold dear and never lose sight of. 
 
You will be aware that next Friday is a Training Day and the day has been set aside for Annual 
Reviews. If your child’s review is on Friday, we hope that it goes well and that you feel fully 
empowered to ask any questions about your child’s progress at Riverside School. We also hope 
that you feel able to share whatever you feel we need to hear. You are the experts on your child 
and we are the ones privileged enough to have the opportunity to work with them day-in, day-
out. We really do want you to feel that your voices are heard, so please do not hesitate to tell us 
anything that would make a difference to you and your child. 
 
Thank you to those of you who attended the Transition Event last Thursday and have sent us 
your feedback. If you have yet to do so, please can we ask you to take just a couple of minutes to 
fill in the feedback form HERE, and a reminder for those of you who were unable to attend, 
please click HERE for all the presentations and information shared on the day. We hope that you 
find them useful. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and with very best wishes, 
 

 
 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher 

 
 

https://forms.gle/kr3qV8op9iuzk1eL8
https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/page/?title=Transition+%28Post+Key+Stage+4%2F5%29&pid=311

